
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Media Release 
 

Date:  April 11, 2023  
 

Re:  Building & Codes Location Change   
                                                                                                                                      

 

The Building & Codes Department is moving to the City Administration Office at 317 S. 

Washington starting April 13, 2023. Their phone number will remain the same 620-326-3871. 

 

During this transition, the office will be closed Wednesday, April 12, 2023. If you need a license 

or permit during this time, please use the online portal at www.cityofwellington.net.  

 

We appreciate your patience as we work through the bumps during this process.   
 

http://www.cityofwellington.net/

